
The review of the Bromsgrove local plan is delayed until the government publishes its  

National Planning Policy Framework  (NPPF) 

This is now expected at the end of July 

Belbroughton and Fairfield parish council will be helping to encourage YOU to take part in 

this important review 

We will be holding events, both in Fairfield and Belbroughton. 

Watch out for the announcements.  

We want you to be fully informed and able to make valid judgements on the issues 

involved. 

This will involve how our community develops in the forthcoming years. 

Your contribution and opinions count. 

Councillor Bob Morgan 

Neighbourhood planning lead for Belbroughton and Fairfield parish Council 

http://www.bromsgrove.gov.uk/council/policy-and-strategy/planning-

policies/bromsgrove-district-plan-review/issues-and-options-consultation.aspx 
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